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PUBLIC TRANSPORT IMPROVEMENTS  
ALFORD ROAD, WEST BRIDGFORD  

(Bus Stop Ref: RU0214) 
 
As part of Nottinghamshire County Council's on-going commitment to improve public 
transport in the County, we are proposing to relocate an existing 19 metre marked bus stop 
clearway, bus stop shelter, real time pole, raised boarding kerbs and waste bin which are 
located at the end of the pedestrian walkway access from Alford Road Sports Pavilion.  This 
is as a result of accidents which have occurred at this location. The proposed new location 
will improve visibility and sightlines from the access. 
  
The work proposed will, in summary, consist of: 
 
Bus stop ref RU0214 - Relocate existing 19 metre Bus Stop Clearway: No Stopping At Any 
Time except local buses, bus stop shelter, real time pole, raised boarding kerbs and waste 
bin, 29 metres north-west of its current location as shown on the plan below: 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Written comments / objections either by letter or email to tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
(stating grounds and quoting the stop reference number and road name) must be received 
by the 22nd February 2023. Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire 
County Council as appropriate. 
 

Improvements Manager, Via East Midlands Ltd, Major Projects and Improvements 
Bilsthorpe Depot, Bilsthorpe Business Park, Bilsthorpe, Nottinghamshire NG22 8ST 
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